
VOTER’S CHOICE ACT WORKSHOP 
Madera County is implementing the Voter’s Choice Act for the June 5, 2018 
Primary Election.  Many new improvements to the voting process have been made 
and we want to share them with you. 

WHEN & WHERE 
When:   Wednesday, May 2nd from 4:00pm to 6:00pm  
Where:   Madera County Government Center Lobby/Board Chambers  

                        200 West Fourth Street, Madera, CA 93637 
 

WHO? 
The public is invited.  Representatives from the Madera County Registrar of 
Voters’ Office, Disability Rights California, Resources for Independence Central 
Valley, local transit agencies, and many more organizations will be on hand to 
answer questions, provide information about the upcoming election and help you 
plan to vote in the next election. 
 

WHY? 
This workshop is being held to focus on the accessibility aspects of the Voter’s 
Choice Act.  Information about accessible equipment, the Remote Accessible Vote 
by Mail System and the services available to those with disabilities will be 
available. 

WHY THE NEW IMPROVEMENTS? 
 

The California Voter’s Choice Act became law in 2016 to make voting more convenient and 
accessible. 
 

• Every Madera County registered voter will be sent a ballot on May 7, 2018. 

• You can return your ballot by mail, in a ballot drop box or at a Vote Center. 

• You can vote in person at any Madera County Vote Center. Vote centers begin opening 
on May 26th, 2018 and will be open through Election Day, including weekends.   

• We are here to help you vote. Assistance is also available in Spanish and Punjabi and for 
voters with disabilities.  

 

For more information visit www.votemadera.com/VCA or call (559) 675-7720 or (800) 435-0509. 

   
       Madera County  
       Registrar of Voters 

http://www.votemadera.com/VCA
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